873 Broadway
2nd floor south
New York, N.Y. 10003

July 3, 1969
TO ALL WEST COAST BRANCHES

Herman Porter - Portland

Joe Johnson - Seattle

Andrea Davis - San Francisco
Lew Jones - Oakland-Berkeley
Bill Kitt - San Diego

Joel Britton - Los Angeles

Dear Comrades,

Convention Assessments

The Political Committee of the party has decided that the
$6.00 per member assessment for all West Coast branches be collected
and kept within those branches to help defray travel expenses for
their delegations to the coming party convention.

This decision was made to permit the West Coast branches to
minimize personal financial considerations in the election of their
convention delegates.

West Coast branches should keep a record of the convention
assessment collected to make available to the convention.

Comradely,

rganization Secretary



